Ms. Cavazos’ Weekly Newsletter   Week #14
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday 
	Thursday
	Friday

	No Homework Just read throughout the Holidays

Turkey Trot for 1st graders
	Lunch schedule changed please send a large snack.  We will eat later than usual.  
	No School  Staff and Student  Holiday (Wed.- Friday)
	Have a Happy Thanksgiving!


	I will see you all on Monday.  Have a safe Holiday

	PE
	Music
	
	
	


Dear Parents,

I hope you have a wonder holiday.  We will continue to work on Thanksgiving writing prompts, today and tomorrow.  We are still focusing on subtraction problems this week.  We will finish topic 7 and take a test tomorrow.  Please review tonight if you have time.  If students did not finish the native American dwellings,  I will extend it until the Monday after the holidays.  Don’t forget to collect class jars for our holiday craft.  Please make sure there is no label on it.  I cannot remove it since I have no hot water in the classroom.

A special thanks to Mrs.  Korsgaard for taking picture of your children.   We will be making  a special treat for the holidays.  Another  thank you for Mrs. Petri and Mrs. Korsgaard for helping with computer lab.  I have added some pictures to the web site this weekend.  Check frequently we will continue to add info and picture.
Thank You,

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Cavazos 

Website: www.firstgradecocoasclub.weebly.com
